
 

Signing the Condolence Book  

for the Passing of the Former Prime Minister of Japan 

 

Following the sudden passing of Mr. Shinzo Abe, former Prime 

Minister of Japan on Friday, July 8th 2022, the Consulate-General of Japan 

in Chicago would like to inform that a Condolence Book will be open at the 

Consulate-General of Japan in Chicago, 737 N. Michigan Avenue, Suite 

1000 (10th Floor), on Monday, July 11th and Tuesday, July 12th from 10:00 

a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

Kindly remember to bring your ID when you visit the Consulate-

General of Japan. 

 

For those who are unable to visit the Consulate-General of Japan in 

Chicago, condolence messages can be sent to the Consulate-General at: 

somu@cg.mofa.go.jp up to Tuesday, July 12, 2022 until 4:00 p.m. 
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